
                                    Belnap Family Organization Minutes 
 
                                       Conference Call October 8, 2009 
 
On-line:  Pat Johnson, Wes Cox, Lois Gudmundsen, Nathan Cox, Audrey Hobson 
 
Conference call began a little late at 7:35 p.m.  Wes Cox offered the opening prayer. 
 
1. Discussion about location of 2010 reunion.  Wes will call Glenda Guinn to get an 
update on our petition to use Roy Stake Camp.   
 
2. Discussion about the Gilbert Belnap “Trail of Hope” plaque in Nauvoo. 
 
3.  Scam Alert – Nadine Allen, a Belnap cousin.  All of Nadine’s email contacts were 
contacted about her being held hostage in Indonesia.  Her email accounts were asked to 
send money immediately to help her.  She doesn’t know how the scam happened and 
reports that she is safe and not in Indonesia.  Beware of email scams. 
 
4.  Conference call ended at 7:55 p.m.  Audrey offered the closing prayer. 
 
Next conference call will be November 12, 2009, unless Wes determines that a better 
date and time would be easier for more representatives.  Please contact him with options 
for better participation.  Wes Cox at wesbon@msn.com 
 
Note:  On October 9th, Wes talked to Glenda Guinn and our petition for Roy Stake camp 
was denied because of use by ward camps during our date.  (Glenda has been very ill and 
needs our prayers.) 
 
 
 


